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Board Direction 

BD-002277-19 

ABP-301310-18 
 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 

01/02/2019. 

 

The Board decided to dismiss this referral based on the reasons and considerations 

set out below. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

The Board has decided to dismiss this having regard to the nature of the referral. It is 

considered that the question put by the referrer does not relate to a particular case, 

as is required under section 5(1) of the Planning and Development Act, as amended. 

It is made clear in the documentation submitted to the Board that it refers to a 

connection by electric cables (which could be overhead or underground) and not 

over any specific route. In the circumstances, it is, therefore, considered that the 

referral should not be further considered by the Board.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 04/02/2019 

 Maria FitzGerald   

 

 


